
AR Gould’s 

Virtual 
Holiday Raffle
to support the United Way of Aroostook

For more complete details on the raffle, please review the back of this sheet. 

Do you or your department want to take part?  
All donations, no matter how small or large, are greatly appreciated!  Just fill out 
a donation form, take a clear photo of your donation, and submit to Stephanie 
Budreau as soon as possible, preferably prior to November 16. 

Want to join in, but don’t want to shop? 
We have volunteers to shop for you! Just provide the amount you want to spend to 
Stephanie, and she will make sure you have a great item for the raffle!

A catalog of raffle items will be posted on-line starting Monday, November 16. 
It will be updated as more items are added.  A printed catalog will also be available. 

“Virtual” tickets go on sale for $1/each starting on Wednesday, November 18. 

Winning names will be selected at noon on Friday, December 11, and broadcast 
via Facebook Live.  



Details Regarding the 2020 ARG Virtual Holiday Raffle 
to benefit the United Way of Aroostook:

1. Departments and individual staff members are invited to contribute items to be raffled off as part 
 of AR Gould’s United Way of Aroostook workplace campaign.  All donations – no matter how small 
 or large – are greatly appreciated!

2. Those donating items are asked to submit a completed donation form and a clear photo of their 
 donation to Stephanie Budreau (sbudreau@nothernlight.org) prior to Monday, November 16, 
 2020.  (Although not ideal, donations will continue to be added to the online catalog even after 
 that date.)  

3. A catalog of item photos and descriptions will be available on-line for internal and external 
 audiences.  Printed copies will be made available by request. 

4. There will be individual raffles for each donation.

5. Virtual tickets will be available at a cost of $1/each. Only those 18 or older may purchase tickets.   

6. Virtual tickets may be purchased from guest relations at the main desk between 0730 and 1500 
 daily using cash, check, credit, or payroll deduction or in the cafeteria during usual hours using 
 payroll deduction or credit. Off-site staff members interested in purchasing tickets may contact 
 Stephanie Budreau at 768-4301 or sbudreau@northernlight.org to arrange for ticket purchase. 

7. Those purchasing tickets will need to provide their names and contact numbers at the time of 
 purchase.  The purchaser will then be given the option of completing either a paper or on-line ticket 
 submission form.  Once payment is confirmed, these forms will be used to enter the appropriate 
 number of entries into each of the individual raffles.

8.     All employees who submit pledges as part of this year’s United Way Workplace Campaign will be 
 provided with five free entries in our virtual raffles. Please contact Joe Siddiqui at 
 ysiddiqui@northernlight.org with questions about your free entries or regarding pledge 
 opportunities. 

9.   Winners will be selected on FaceBook Live at noon on Friday, December 11, and will be contacted 
 via the information provided at the time of ticket sales.  There is no limit to the number of items an 
 individual can win. 

Please join us as part of this year’s virtual event as we raise support 
for our local friends and neighbors!


